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Heller Announces More Than $1.2M For Reno-Tahoe Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation awarded the Reno-Tahoe International Airport $1,286,185 to install new runway lighting, and to rehabilitate apron. 
“Air travel is critical to the economic health and growth of Northern Nevada.  It is essential that our airport’s infrastructure remain up to date and comply with current safety standards.  Maintaining the Reno-Tahoe airport is vital to tourism and commerce in Northern Nevada. I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller. 

The grant for the Reno-Tahoe International Airport will provide funding for the design of the airfield lighting system in an effort to enhance safety for pilots during the night operations. The apron rehabilitation project is necessary to improve the pavement condition that is reaching the end of its useful life and to increase the level of safety for aircraft operations. 
###
